
Staff Vacancy 

 

We recently had a staff vacancy in the position of Sexton.  
  

Thank you to Ed Fickes for his many years of service with us! We wish him well in his future 

endeavors.  
  

In the interim, a few key responsibilities are being cared for by our Admin. Assistant, 

and  cleaning service is assisting us with regular cleanings of the restrooms and high traffic 

areas. The Personnel Committee will review the job description and post the position per our 

policies. Stay tuned! 

  

 

 


